
Area Budget 2025/26 – Applications for funding dealt with etc – Declaration of 
interest.  
 
7 With reference to the minutes of the Council’s City Administration Committee 
of 13th March 2025, when the committee approved the 2025/26 Area Budget 
allocations, there was submitted a report by the Head of Policy and Corporate 
Governance, advising  
 
(1) of the current position in relation to the Area Partnership’s budget for 2025/26;  
 
(2) that the Drumchapel/Anniesland Area Partnership’s Budget allocation for 

2025/26 was £84,175 and that £19,127 had been allocated to date, leaving a 
balance of £65,048; and  

 
(3) of the applications for funding from the Area Budget for 2025/26.  
 
After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(a) noted the position regarding the Area Budget allocation for 2025/26; and 

 
(b) dealt with applications for funding as follows, the grant awards being subject 

to the conditions detailed in the report:  
 
Applicant Purpose of application Decision 

 
Halo Arts 
 
 
204th Glasgow Scouts 
 
 
 
 
Goodyear Sport and 
Social Club 
 
 
 
 
*High Knightswood 
/Anniesland Community 
Council 
 
We Step Together 

Towards the costs of “It’s your 
choice” 
 
Towards the costs to purchase 
equipment to be provided to those 
who attend the group on camping 
expeditions. 
 
Towards the costs to fund 
equipment for the sports and social 
club to support the delivery of 
activities for local people with the 
hub. 
 
Towards the costs to fund 
Christmas tree lights and the 2025 
Seniors Christmas Lunch 
 
Towards the costs to hire a bus to 
provide group members the 
experience to visit Glasgow and 
the wider West of Scotland which 
may not be possible due to their 
additional support needs. This 
would also include the cost 

 Withdrawn by applicant 
 
 
Awarded £487.49 by 
delegated authority  
 
 
Consideration continued 
for further information to 
be provided 
 
 
 
Awarded £2,600 
 
 
 
Awarded £1,657 
  



towards a Christmas lunch 
 
**Knightswood Early 
Years 

 
Towards the cost for CCTV for the 
nursery in response to anti-social 
behaviour after nursery hours and  
towards the cost of installation of 
window grills 
 
 

 
Consideration continued 
for further information to 
be provided 
  

*Ellen Wright declared an interest in the application and took no part in the 
discussion or decision thereon. 
 
**The Chair accepted this item of business for consideration, as a matter of urgency, 
in view of the timescales involved. 
 


